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The Khajana Unveiling At Guru Nanak Gurdwara, Smethwick 
The Wahegru Foundation launches its new initiative, The Khajana at Guru Nanak Gurdwara,                         
Smethwick   
 
After ​two years worth of research and effort in compiling The Khajana, The Khajana has now been                                 
unveiled at Guru Nanak Gurdwara Smethwick​ as part of ​Guru Nanak Museum's permanent exhibition​. 
 
In ​showcasing 287 years of history​, The Khajana portrays over ​780 historical facts from Sikh history in                                 
bite-size, easy to absorb information cells. As the Wahegru Foundation team have worked to reference and                               
cross reference the information contained within The Khajana from ​79 different sources​, the timeline                           
itself relays both ​the struggles and victories that have given birth to the Sikh nation of the Khalsa​. 
 
On behalf of the Wahegru Foundation, we would like to express our gratitude and appreciation as we                                 
thank Guru Nanak Gurdwara, Smethwick for housing The Khajana and giving their full support towards                             
the project, and to all the sangat who came to witness its unveiling.  
 
We would also like to give a special thanks to ​Jasprit Singh for hosting the unveiling of The Khajana and                                       
Jagtar Singh​, Secretary General of the ​Sikh Council UK​, for gracing the Wahegru Foundation with his                               
support and cooperation in order to showcase The Khajana at Gurdwaras across the UK.  
 
“On behalf of the Sikh Council UK, it is our request to the ​Wahegru Foundation to take this timeline                                     
worldwide​. I don’t think that nobody else has made this effort. ​Today is a historic day​, so to the                                     
Wahegru Foundation, a huge ​heartfelt congratulations​. From the Sikh Council UK, we will be telling                             
Gurdwaras that they should come to view this and approach the Wahegru Foundation to have this                               
displayed in their Gurdwaras.” 
 
- Jagtar Singh, Secretary General, Sikh Council UK 
 
It is our humblest request to all to visit Guru Nanak Gurdwara Smethwick to view The Khajana and to take                                       
in ​the glory of Sikh Heritage over the last three centuries​.  
 
Once again, we would like to express how ​humbled​ we are at the response received from the sangat.   
 
 
[End] 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For more information please contact the Wahegru Foundation at foundation@wahegru.com 
 
 
Notes to editors: 
 
The Wahegru Foundation is a non-profit company and serves as the philanthropic wing of Wahegru Investments,                               
providing support and assistance to charitable groups and organisations.  

The Wahegru Foundation is a non-profit company (Companies House: 11143519) and serves as the philanthropic wing of its parent 
company, Wahegru Investments (Companies House: 09869076), (London Stock Exchange LEI: 213800COG3ZAD9Y6G123). 
Wahegru Foundation: wahegru.org | Wahegru Investments: wahegru.com 

 


